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Season’s Greetings Cohort of Champions Families!

What a wonderful year it has been with our Champions. Thank you for taking the time to keep your family engaged in the program. We are looking forward to an even better 2020 and we need your help to improve the services for our families.

We have several upcoming events for the month of December that we would like you to join us for. 

Please see below for the next required monthly cohort events and please remember that these events are mandatory for all cohort participants: 

· December 6th, Friday 6:00 pm to 7:30 pm - Parent Appreciation Dinner will be held at the Enoch Davis Center – 1111 18th Ave S. Please bring your son. We will be preparing for the Celebration of Champions event and you will have the opportunity to share you and your child’s experience with the Cohort of Champions at this dinner. Come out, enjoy the food, and share your experiences with us! 
· December 8th, Sunday 2:00 pm - 4:00 pm - 3rd Annual Mother’s Retreat will be held at Custom Beauty - 3600 49th Street North. This is a time to honor our Champion Moms for all that they do for their Champions and our program. 
· December 20th, Friday beginning at 6:30 pm - Celebrating Champions end of year event at The Coliseum - 535 4th Ave N. A night to honor our champions and all our partners that make the Cohort of Champions possible. Be ready to kick back and get jiggy at our Old School VS. New School, DJ Battle, and after-party! 

Please confirm your participation in any or all these events by emailing us at Richard.Prince@stpete.org or calling (727) 893-7894.  

Warmest Regards,


Nikki Capehart
Director of Urban Affairs
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